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28th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Years 5 & 6 Eden Rivers Day 

 

We will be heading out for a day with the Eden Rivers Trust on Thursday this week (30th September). We 

will be spending the morning at Townhead Farm, Croglin looking at changes that have been made to 

improve the habitat for native wildlife. We will then head to the River Eden at Lazonby to have a closer 

look at some of the animals living in the river. Elizabeth Radford from the Eden Rivers Trust will be 

leading the sessions. 

 

We will be out all day, leaving school at 9:30 and returning for the end of the school day. 

 

Your child will need: 

 Full waterproofs (coat and trousers) 

 Wellington boots (or other waterproof and sturdy boots) 

 Warm clothes as we’ll be outside all day (layers are good) 

 A rucksack to carry their things 

 A packed lunch – from home or ordered online from school 
We will take water bottles from school. 

 

It will be a great day out and we’ll learn so much about our local wildlife and our river. Please just get in 

touch if you have any questions at all. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Helen Gill 
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